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 Diary Dates 

30th Jan-6th Feb—Story telling 

week 

Fri 18th Feb  - Inset  Day school 

closed 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been another very busy week in school.  I hope you are finding that there is less congestion on 
the playground when you are dropping off/collecting your children due to us ceasing to operate a one 
way system.  Thank you for the responses to our parent/carer questionnaire.  I am in the process of 
looking at the results with Mr Deakin and we are putting actions in place to address concerns you 
have raised and your feedback is very important to us.  Have a lovely weekend with your children and 
enjoy the dry weather whilst it lasts.  Take care.  

Covid: Please report any positive LFT or 
PCR tests to covid@gwladysstreet.com 

 

 
 

 

 

Keep us updated: Please let the office know if  
there are any changes in your contact details 
(phone numbers, emails) 
 
Letters:. Please click here to view letters sent  
out this week. 

 

School Gates: 
From Monday 24.1.22 we will no longer be oper-
ating a one way system on the gates. 
The gates will open at 8.20am and 3.15pm. 
Please continue to wear face masks on school 
grounds and be mindful of social distancing. 
 
Story Telling Week: 
Children in years  2-6 will be enjoying a live  
author event with Dan Freedman . 
Early Years and Year 1 will be watching  
Pie Corbet tell the Gingerbread Man. 

 
   #GSPSREADERS  

 

Uniform:  
Children must come to school in full 
school uniform each day. Royal blue 
jumper/cardigan, white shirt and grey 
trousers/skirt  black shoes (not trainers) 
PE kit  white tshirt , royal blue shorts , 
royal blue jogging bottoms optional. 
These items can all be purchased from 
school or local supermarkets. If you have 
difficulty providing any of these please   
contact the office. 
 
ONLY SCHOOL PE KITS ARE PERMITTED 
ON THE DAYS BELOW: 
 
PE:  
Monday: Year 1 (Germany) 
Tuesday: Year1 (France) all Year 6 
Wednesday: Year 2(Australia) all Year3                          
Year 4 Swimming 
Thursday: Year 2 (New Zealand) Year 5 
Friday: FS2  

Please click here to view  term 
dates for the  school year. 

https://gwladysstreet.org/letters/
https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/


 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 90.84%  

Attendance: 
Attendance is MANDATORY for all pupils unless they are unwell. If your child / any member of your house-
hold develops Covid symptoms you should contact the school office. If  your child is absent from school 
without authorisation parents will be fined by the Local Authority. 
Please email your child's covid results to the following email address: covid@gwladysstreet.com 

 
Attendance and punctuality is very important at Gwladys Street. Improving school attendance is a key pri-
ority for the council and Gwladys Street. The support of our parents is crucial to achieving our goal. The 
Government expects pupils to have a minimum level of attendance of at least 97%, excluding Covid relat-
ed absences and we are working hard to achieve this goal.    
 
Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 9:00am each day of 
your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the school will result in a home visit from staff and 
Headteacher.  

 
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not possible, medical evidence 
should be provided.  

Class      Attendance % Position  

Russia  96.88%  

Kenya   96.83%  

Morocco  95.61%  

Caterpillars  95.61%  

France  90.73%    5th 

Germany  90.46%    6th 

Australia  90.18%    7th 

Ladybirds  90.59%    8th 

China    87.21%    9th 

Costa Rica  86.67%    10th 

Chile   83.83%    11th 

Japan   82.04%    12th 

India   81.52%   13th 

Butterflies  75.96%    14th 

New Zealand 74.53%    15th 

Class   Star of the Week 

Butterflies  Isaac O’Reilly 

Ladybirds  Leo Collins 

France   Hallie Azzopardi 

Germany  Teddy Noon 

Australia  Monika Ruszo 

New Zealand  Mia Ashworth 

Kenya   Simon Gina 

Morocco  Siyanna Alekova 

Chile   Ben Clark 

Costa Rica  Heidi Mercer 

India   Kinga Berezvai 

Russia   Tyler Porter 

China   Sophie Clarke 

Japan   Calia Murray 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

TO 

 
Daisie Ward 
Evan Jicko 

Riley Worthington 
Margaret Horvath 

Fifi Burton 
Clayton Anderson 
Miss Cunningham 

               Home Work  

EYFS-  Phonics 

Year 1- Maths / Phonic / Spelling— Sent home 

Monday for return Thursday. Reading Booking 

exchanged Mon and Thurs.  

Year 2 - Maths / English sent home Friday for re-

turn Thursday . Daily reading books  

Year 3 & 4 - Maths / English / Spelling sent home 

Friday for return Thursday. Daily reading. 

Year 5  & 6 - Maths /English /Spelling sent home 

Friday for return Wednesday. Daily reading books 

 
School Lunches:   We are delighted to inform you that from 1st Feb we will be moving to Food For 

Thought for all out catering needs. This is a not-for-profit school meals company 
owned by its partner schools. We will now be serving a 3 course meal on a daily    
basis including soup, a hot meal and a dessert. To kick start the new menu we will 
be celebrating Chinese New Year with a banquet to match!  
  

Please click here to view our exciting new menu. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School meals:  
If any parent or guardians circumstances have changed during these uncertain times, please be 
aware you may be entitled to free school meals. You can check your eligibility on the link below. 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals  

 

                Family Support 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Calm Central team is here 
to offer you support about any  

concerns or issues. 

                                 Fare Share food is available after school every Tuesday. 

                    Please remember to bring a carrier bag 

 

Attendance Tea Party 
 

The winning classes for the afterschool tea  
party on Thursday 3rd February 3.30-4.15  

are…. 

 

EYFS/KS1—FRANCE 93.43% 

 

KS2—KENYA 95.24% 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 

https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/Food-for-thought-Menu-Spring-2022.pdf
https://liverpool.gov.uk/benefits/free-school-meals



